27 March 2023
 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,                      
 
Clubs
A reminder that Taekwondo will be the only club on this week as we have Parents’ Evenings spread across many days. There will be a new range of clubs to choose from after the Easter holiday. 

Parents’ Evenings
Hopefully you have all chosen your appointment times and are looking forward to Parents’ Evenings; remember appointments are for ten minutes only. As you know our overriding priority in school and at home is reading; evidence nationally and within our school shows that children who read regularly at home make better progress in all aspects of their school life than those who do not. Please take the time to complete our reading questionnaire whilst you are in school. These can be done anonymously – our aim is simply to find out why quite a lot of parents / carers are not reading at home and whether we can do anything to improve this. 

Walk, Scoot Cycle to school.
Thank you for your support with our participation in the national walk, scoot cycle to school initiative; we are doing brilliantly in this compared to schools locally, regionally and nationally – keep up the healthiness it’s good for you and the planet!

Our annual Infant Easter Bonnet Parade will take place on Thursday 30 March. This means that infant children are invited to come to school wearing a homemade Easter bonnet which they will wear whilst parading around our playground in front of the rest of the school and their families. The parade will start at 9.05am and immediately after it infant parents are welcome to join their children until play at 10.30am for Easter crafts.
Express yourself
Thursday 30 will also be an “Express yourself” day for all of our children. This is a joint event with other Northwich schools and children are welcome to express themselves in any way they wish!
Y4 Roman Day
Thursday 30 Y4 children are welcome to come to school dressed as a Roman, they will take part in class activities during the day, we are aware that it is also "Express Yourself" day so your child can choose what they wish to wear.
Easter Bingo
OSCA Bingo will also take place on Thursday 30 March.

As always at the end of a term we will break up for the Easter holidays at 2pm. This will be on Friday 31 March. Darwin’s Den will be open as usual.
 
Thank you for all of your support.

Adam Croft


